
 

 

 

 

 
Thursday 26 June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 
HOUSE DRAMA FESTIVAL - Tuesday 08 July 

 
We warmly invite you to this year’s House Drama Festival which will take place on Tuesday 08 July at 
7.00pm in the Main Hall.  Each House will perform their own play which they have devised from a 
stimulus given to them during the Spring Term. This year, students have been given an extract from 
Shakespeare’s play ‘As you Like it’ beginning: ‘All the world’s a stage…’ from which to devise their 
pieces. At the end of the evening, we will have the adjudication to decide the awards in a number of 
categories. 
 
Refreshments will be available before the show and during the interval with proceeds going to the Rosie 
May Foundation trip. 
 
Tickets for the evening can be purchased through ParentMail at £8.00 each. These will be available to 
purchase until Sunday 6 July. There is a limit of 300 seats so please purchase your tickets early. This is 
a ticketless event – your names will be on a list at the door. 
 
Please note that on-site parking is reserved exclusively for visitors with disabilities. If you or a member 
of your party has a physical disability which requires special access, please email 
ggoodwin@ahs.bucks.sch.uk. All other visitors are kindly asked to use one of the local car parks (shown 
HERE) and walk to reception. If you park on the neighbouring streets, we ask that you are mindful of 
our local residents and park respectfully. 
 
If you have any queries regarding House Drama tickets, please contact Mrs Goodwin 
ggoodwin@ahs.bucks.sch.uk. 
 
We do hope that you will be able to join us for this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Rachel Hughes 
Head of Drama 
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